
> From: Jim Conroy <conroyarchila@hotmail.com> 
> Sent: Tuesday, January 6, 2015 6:51 PM 
> To: Anderson, Susan 
> Subject: Oppose LNG export from Portland 
> 
> My family of three voters and one-to-be-shortly certainly opposes any assistance to companies 
involved in mining and/or transportation of carbon products.  Let's do something for the whole world.  
Help us get out of the carbon business. 
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